
  
Sent: Sunday, 15 March 2015 8:23 PM 
To: IPART Mailbox 
Subject: Ashfield Council 
 
RE: Ashfield Aquatic Centre 
 
I support Ashfield's SRV.  Our community would be disadvantaged if the pool was closed as it 
provides many health benefits to the local residents. I swim there regularly and am aware of its 
poor state of repair.  We need upgraded infrastructure like the Ashfield Pool, parks, 
playgrounds, roads, footpaths etc.  
 
Thanks and regards, 
 
Kyla McCarthy 

 
 

 


	From: Kyla McCarthy [mailto:kyla000@hotmail.com]  Sent: Sunday, 15 March 2015 8:23 PM To: IPART Mailbox Subject: Ashfield Council



